
STATE OF ALABAMA )( 

COUNTY OF BALDWIN )( 

The Street & Traffic Control Committee met at 4:00 p.m., 
City Hall, Council Chambers, 161 North Section Street, 
Fairhope, Alabama 36532, on Thursday, 20 March 2014. 

Present were: 

Mayor Timothy M. Kant, James Gillespie, Chief Joe Petties, Jennifer Fidler, Jonathan 
Smith and City Clerk Lisa A. Hanks. 

Council President Jack Burrell was absent. 

Mayor Kant called the meeting to order at 4:10p.m. 

The following request is on the agenda: Valery De Laney requesting from the City 
Council authorization to upgrade the signage along the Eastern Shore Trail in the City of 
Fairhope; and that The Baldwin County Trailblazers along with City staff will place 
approximately 18 signs to adequately mark the trail. 

Ms. De Laney, President of the Baldwin County Trailblazers, explained the need for the 
signage due to people not being able to find the Eastern Shore Trail. She mentioned at 
North Main Street at Gator Alley people cannot see trail; and Oak Street does not have a 
sign for the Trail. The brown mile markers are still there, but you cannot see this when 
on a bicycle. Ms. De Laney said there are 18 signs proposed for Fairhope with a cost of 
approximately $700.00. 

Mayor Kant stated the next City Council meeting is April 14, 2014 and the 
recommendation for upgrading signs that are more appropriate for the Eastern Shore Trail 
would be placed on this agenda if all are in agreement. The recommendation was 
favorable from the Committee. 

There being no further business to come before the Street & Traffic Control 
Committee, the meeting was duly adjourned at 4:30 p.m. 


